
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

  
 

   

 

 

 

     

      

   

      

 

    

  

   

 

               

               

                 

 

               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

   
     

Sheriff Eric Flowers 
Indian River County Sheriff’s Office 

October 28, 2024 

The Honorable Susan Adams, Chairman 

Indian River Board of County Commissioners 

1801 27th Street 

Vero Beach, FL 32960-3388 

Re: Altumint Presentation 

Dear Chairman Adams: 

During a recent speed study in several of the county’s school zones, numerous violations were 

discovered, including one school with a daily average of 400 speeding incidents. The Indian River 

County Sheriff’s Office is considering a partnership with Altumint, to address this public safety issue. 

Please place these items under Constitutional Officers for the November 19, 2024 board agenda for 

discussion. 

Sincerely, 

Eric Flowers 

Sheriff 
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